Allison Edwards

From: planning_admin@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk

Sent: 16 December 2021 12:02

To: Planning Admin

Subject: New comments for application R/2021/0846/FFM

WARNING: This email came from outside of the organisation. Do not provide login or password details. Always be
cautious opening links and attachments wherever the email appears to come from. If you have any doubts about
this email, contact ICT.

New comments have been received for application R/2021/0846/FFM at site address: LAND EAST OF DOCKSIDE
ROAD SOUTH BANK
from Engineers (Local Lead Flood Authority) Lyndsey.Hall@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk

Address:

Comment type:
No Objection

Comments:

The LLFA have reviewed to documentation and would offer no objection to the proposed development.

The development shall be carried out in strict accordance with the flood Risk and Drainage Strategy that confirms
the end discharge location to be the River Tees. Please ensure the document is listed on approved plans.

Case Officer:
Mr D Pedlow



